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Comments: I am opposed to e-bikes on natural surface trails. They are fine on paved trails but they don't belong

on the natural surfaces. Too many are being used by people who do not practice good stewardship of the land

and trails. They seem to have a disregard for best practices. The e-bike industry has pushed very hard for these

rule modifications that are completely antithetical to preserving our natural areas and spaces. When one visits a

National Park or other site by foot, one is admonished to tread carefully, respect the environment, and leave no

trace. Most non e-bike mountain bikers are very respectful of those rules because we know that if we mess up,

we hurt our own trails as well as our own future access. We also have to work very hard physically to be able to

traverse those trails. It means that we are more limited in how far and hard we can go. With an e-bike that natural

barrier between someone who has learned good stewardship and one who can simply show up and "power

through" an area is removed. No, no, no...no e-bikes. Thank you.


